
 

 

 

 

 

 

2 October 2024  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 8 Parents Evening - Thursday 17 October 2024 from 4.30pm until 

7.00pm 
 

We are holding our Year 8 Parents Evening on Thursday 17 October 2024 from 

4.30pm until 7.00pm in our school hall and gym, and I wanted to take a moment 

to emphasise the importance of parent-teacher evenings and encourage you to 

attend them. These evenings provide an opportunity for you to meet with your 

child's teachers and discuss their academic progress, as well as any concerns 

you may have. 
 

We understand that it can be difficult to attend these evenings, particularly if 

you have busy schedules or multiple children to consider.  However, we believe 

that the benefits of attending far outweigh any inconvenience. By attending 

these evenings, you will gain valuable insights into your child's academic 

strengths and weaknesses, which can help you to better support them at home. 
 

Furthermore, we want to inform you that appointments will be made by you 

online but the evening itself is in person. Instructions will be emailed to you one 

week before the event. We encourage you to discuss these appointments with 

your child and to support them in attending these meetings. We also encourage 

you to bring your child to the parents evening so that they can be part of the 

discussion in each subject.  
 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or 

concerns. We are here to support you and your child in any way we can.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

S Leat 
 

Mr S Leat 

Progress Leader Year 8 


